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I am making this submission as an individual representing my own views. This is my first
representation on the proposed plan. | object to the proposed use of the land as the site is far
from frequent public transport, breaching Scot Gov guidleines means more cars going down Preston
Road. This area is already heavily congested at school time and as a parent | am very concerned for
the health and safety of our children. At present the town is struggling to cope with the present
infrastructure without adding more pressure to schooling and doctors etc. Another objection why
this this area should be preserved as it provides vital grounds for our protected wildlife, bats,
badgers and kingfishers.

My details are:

Eleanor Renwick






